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Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Year 7 Transition Information Evening — Wednesday 3™ July 2024

| would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the Year 7 Transition Information
Evening on Wednesday 3@ July 2024. The evening will start at 5:00pm and finish at
6.00pm. Tea, coffee and refreshments will be provided in the restaurant on arrival.

This is a great opportunity for parents and carers to meet key members of staff, particularly
your child’s college leader, mentor and form tutor.

During the evening, we will provide important information on how our college system works,
alongside key events and dates across the year aimed at supporting parents develop a better
understanding of the approach we take to secure the best outcomes for pupils.

Please do take the time to come to this event as we feel it is vital to ensure our pupils are as
fully supported as possible both at school and at home.

We are really looking forward to seeing you there as part of our joint commitment to ensuring
our pupils’ future success.

Yours sincerely

Mr Bannon
Principal
50 Trenant Road Leicester LE2 6UA
0116 2780232 office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk www.samworth.tgacademy.org.uk
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